
 

 

 

 
 
 
Interview Information 
BSc (Hons) Podiatry 
 
Thank you for your application to study Podiatry at Cardiff Metropolitan University. As part of our 
application process we would like to invite you to attend an on-campus interview as part of an 
Applicant Day; which will also include an opportunity to view the campus and facilities, attend a 
course talk as well as undertake accomodation tours, and discuss student finance options, as well as 
other activities. 
 
The structured interview will last around 20-minutes and is designed to assess your suitability for a 
career as a registered Podiatrist and that your own values and behaviours are compatible with NHS 
employment. We are looking for candidates with an understanding of the role of the modern 
Podiatrist and a genuine interest and commitment to the profession, the public and the NHS. The 
interview will be undertaken by members of the Podiatry academic teaching team and NHS-practicing 
registered Podiatrists who are involved in student training.  
 
The interview will take place on the Llandaff campus of the university on Saturday 3rd February 2024. 
You should aim to arrive at the university by 8.45 am. We will send you further information in due 
course about the schedule of events including the activities on offer, and practical arrangements such 
as car parking. You will be free to leave by 1.00 pm. For any applicants who apply after this date, 
alternative arrangements will be made. 
  
It is important that you make yourself available on this day, as we are unable to complete an 
assessment of your application without the information that we will obtain during the interview.  We 
would be grateful if you could confirm as soon as possible via www.ucas.com/track that you are able 
to attend the interview on this date. It is most important that you respond as soon as possible to 
avoid unnecessary delays in the processing of your application through UCAS.  
  
If you cannot attend the applicant interview on this date, then please email 
newstudent_interviews@cardiffmet.ac.uk  or make contact with Admissions on 029 2041 6010, so 
that alternate arrangements such as an online interview can be arranged. Also, if you have any 
particular learning or access needs, please indicate these in advance.   
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Craig Gwynne PhD MSc BSc (Hons) FHEA. 
Senior Lecturer in Podiatry & HCPC Registered Podiatrist 
Admissions Tutor for BSc (Hons) Podiatry 
Cardiff School of Sport and Health Sciences 
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